1.€.S. MARINA CEBRIAN

IES Marina Cebrian
Taco, La Laguna.
Tenerife, Canary Islands.
Spain.

To Natalija Aber Jordan and other members of Osnovna Sola Mislinja.

On behalf of our highschool, IES Marina Cebrian, we would like to express our deepest
gratitude to all the staff from the school Osnovna Sola Mislinja (Slovenia) who welcomed us
for a short stay from 14 to 17 November 2023. You really made the difference turning those
days into a lovely memory we will never forget.

We especially thank those teachers and other members of the school who opened the gates
of their classrooms and departments and allowed us to delve into their educational systems,
unveiling the similarities and dissimilarities between them. In particular, we thank Natalija
Aber Jordan, principal of the school, for allowing us to visit your center and lead to an
absolutely memorable and wonderful stay. We also thank Elizabeta, Petra (PE and ICT),
Neza, Simona, Milena, Mateja, Vesna, Tonka, Lucija, Gordana, Meta, Monika, Andreja,
Martina, Leja and Bojan, and the family-team in Doli¢, Lilijana, Nina, Eva, Maja and Tatjana,
but, especially, to Klavdija Krizovnik, who guided us even before our arrival to the country,
helping us in relation to every single aspect of this adventure. We are indebted to you and
we ensure you we will do our best to make you feel the same whenever you visit us in the
future.

In addition to that, we also thank all the students who share their time with us, turning our
short stay in your school into an unforgettable experience. We really appreciate the effort
every single student did, welcoming us playing instruments or singing in the choir, preparing
the traditional Sunday meal and translating into English the recipes of the dishes for us,
guiding us through Mislinja, making us an amazing interview in the library or guiding us
within the school. We says thanks to Tara, Lavra, Ana, Nusa, Tadej, Nace, Neli, Marusa,
Pija, Eva and many more from first to nineth graders. We hope to see you again in the
future, perhaps in our school.

Looking forward to seeing you again.
Luis T. Cabrera Hernandez, Jairo Luis Luis and Eduardo Rodriguez Expdsito.
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